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Response to: 

Regulatory Oversight Report 
for Uranium Mines and Mills 

in Canada: 2018 

Ya’thi Néné Land and Resource Office
December 12th, 2019



Ya’thi Néné Land and Resource Office

Reviewed the Regulatory Oversight Report for 
2018 from the CNSC.

Conducted engagement sessions with 
leadership from Uranium City, Camsell 
Portage, Wollaston Lake, and Stony Rapids 
and the Chiefs from Fond du Lac, Hatchet 
Lake, and Black Lake.
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Ya’thi Néné Land and Resource Office

Following the review of the document, we have 
three recommendations for the Commission.

1. Provide more than a 30-day period for the 
submission review to allow for enhanced 
engagement with community members. 
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2. In accordance with REGDOC-3.2.1 and the 
encouragement of updating communication 
procedures, Ya’thi Néné strongly recommends that 
the licensed facilities implement a new reporting 
procedure for contacting the seven Athabasca Basin 
leaders and the Ya’thi Néné Executive Director to any 
incident classified as ‘Medium’ or ‘High’ through 
email. 

Recommendations
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3. Add Community Comprehension as the 
fifteenth Safety and Control Area to ensure that 
communities impacted through the mining 
industry are updated and informed on the areas 
of environmental protection concerning the use of 
the land and health and safety.

Recommendations
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Closing Remarks 

Ya’thi Néné appreciates the opportunity to 
participate.

Communication between the CNSC, Cameco, 
Orano and Ya’thi Néné has been prompt and 
professional. 
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Closing Remarks 

Ya’thi Néné looks forward to:

Assist with the implementation of these 
recommendations.

Continue the dialogue to improve the regulatory 
documents that licensees and licensed facilities 
abide by. 
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